
Unpaid Meal Charges 

For the 2021-2022 school year, breakfast and lunch will be free for all students regardless of 

income status. A full breakfast includes the main entrée, fruit, and milk; a full lunch includes the 

main entrée, fruit, vegetable, and milk. Any additional items such as extra entrées, 

fruit/vegetables, and snacks are not free and will be sold à la carte. Students whose meal 

account has insufficient funds of any amount will not be allowed to purchase à la carte items 

until the account is brought current. 

Even with all meals being free during the 2021-2022 school year, students are still responsible 

for paying off any debt that is on their account. The Food Service Office will communicate to 

parents/guardians if their student(s) have a negative balance that needs to be brought current. 

The Olmsted Falls School District encourages each parent/guardian who uses the EZPay system 

to set up a low balance alert that will come directly to the parent/guardian via email notifying 

them of a low balance on the cafeteria account. Each parent/guardian can set their own low 

balance dollar amount indicating when the reminder would be sent. 

 


